

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

14th September 2016

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

Dear Parents/Carers



Dementia Awareness Assembly 20th September 2016

We will be welcoming Dementia Champions to our school on Tuesday 20th September to encourage further awareness of dementia in our society today. There will be a very child-friendly assembly for all children in Year 1 to Year 6 where they will learn more about the illness. Following the assembly the children will be involved in creating a memory wall at school. If you would like your child to take part in the activity to create the memory wall, we would kindly ask for a small donation of £1. All money raised will be donated to Wirral Alzheimer's Society.

If you would like any further information about the Dementia Awareness please following the link below or speak with Mrs McGregor.

Wirral Alzheimer's Society - Dementia Awareness Website

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher

